
Eel  River  Empire  #147  –
Installation of Officers
To whom it may concern,

We are planning on having our Installation of Officers for the
ensuing Masonic year on Saturday, December 7th, 2024 at Eel
River Empire Lodge #147, at 2 pm. It will be an open event and
all  are  welcome.  Refreshers  will  be  served  after  the
installation.  Could  you  please  put  this  on  your  Masonic
calendar.

Thank you,

Mike Flockhart, WM
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